CORWITH TOWNSHIP BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES
8170 MILL STREET, VANDERBILT, Mi
JANUARY 31, 2024

The workshop opened at 6:05 p.m. Board present were Pat Coultes, Lori Bush,
Vern Kassuba, Tom Kellogg and Debbie Whitman.

Revenue line items were adjusted. Revenue lines 441 and 575 will be looked at
for the next meeting. Fiscal Sheet adjusted to reflect 4% increase.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

Debbie Whitman
Corwith Township Clerk



